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Comment - Vote NO on Medicaid Reform. Our state is not in the financial position to continue to throw 
money into a broken system where health outcomes are actually worse than those for patients with regular 
health insurance. The promise of reform is just that -- a promise. Let's not compound a mistake at this 
critical time.
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